AH Committee

From: Kevin Keller <kevin@armstrongbuilders.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:18 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Affordable Housing Project

This e-mail serves as a formal letter in support of the Lihau’ula Affordable Housing Project. Maui is in desperate need for
affordable housing. | support this project, especially knowing that there are no short term rental opportunities, tied to
this project. | hope to see this project and other affordable projects not only receive approval, but “fast track” the
permitting process. Thank you.
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